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Project Managers Appointed
Chawton Hill have been appointed as our Project Managers.  
John Martyn has been meeting with them and they are proving 
really helpful.

Architects Invited
After taking careful advice, seven 
teams of architects have been invited 
to express their interest in the project.  
Six have done so and three have been 
short-listed.  John and team will be 
interviewing these teams during the 
week beginning 11 November and we 
hope to appoint an architect shortly 
after.  Please pray for God’s clear 
direction as this important decision is 
made.

Drawings to be Prepared
The architect will then prepare drawings for us based on the 
planning brief John will pass to him, along with all the preparatory 
work that has gone before.  It will be really exciting to receive 
these drawings and to share them with the fellowship.  Please 
pray for skill for the architects as they prepare the plans.  We 
look forward to an attractive, functional building, with some 
architectural fl air to enrich the design.  Pray for that inspiration!

Liaising with Planners
We shall liaise with the planners as the plans are prepared and 
will move towards a planning application as soon as we are able.  
Please pray to that end too!

www.OHCB.net

Oakhall ChurchOakhall Church
BUILDING

BULLETIN
O

C
T 26

TH  2013

Project Managers Appointed
Chawton Hill have been appointed as our Project Managers.  
John Martyn has been meeting with them and they are proving 
really helpful.

Architects Invited
After taking careful advice, seven 
teams of architects have been invited 
to express their interest in the project.  
Six have done so and three have been 
short-listed.  John and team will be 
interviewing these teams during the 
week beginning 11 November and we 
hope to appoint an architect shortly 
after.  Please pray for God’s clear 
direction as this important decision is 
made.

Drawings to be Prepared
The architect will then prepare drawings for us based on the 
planning brief John will pass to him, along with all the preparatory 
work that has gone before.  It will be really exciting to receive 
these drawings and to share them with the fellowship.  Please 
pray for skill for the architects as they prepare the plans.  We 
look forward to an attractive, functional building, with some 
architectural fl air to enrich the design.  Pray for that inspiration!

Liaising with Planners
We shall liaise with the planners as the plans are prepared and 
will move towards a planning application as soon as we are able.  
Please pray to that end too!

www.OHCB.net


